
A Report on Site Visit of B. Tech Civil third year students to M/s Omega Developers, 

Faizabad Road, Lucknow on 09th March 2022 

Department of Civil Engineering believes that site visit allows the students to develop a greater 

understanding of how civil engineering theory is put into practice.In this context Department of 

Civil Engineering, Integral University organized a site visit on 9th March 2022 for the B.Tech. 

third year students to M/s Omega Developers, Faizabad Road, Lucknow. 

The visit was led by Mr. Anwar Ahmad Associate Professor, Department of Civil Engineering, 

Integral University. All the students were welcomed by Er. Pradimanyu Misra, Senior General 

Manager, M/s Omega Developers. The students were briefed about the ongoing project and 

thereafter the staff of the M/s Omega developers briefed about the various Civil Engineering 

activities.  Students also learnt about brickwork, plastering and other finishing items. Students 

were also briefed about the plumbing and electrical drawings and their execution at site. 

The students learnt how the flats are handed over to owners and procedure to be followed. 

Students took keen interest and show discipline during the entire visit. Total number of students 

visited the site were thirty five.  

 


